
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS    10.23.17 
 

Link to submit a new announcement:    
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. And to the republic for which it 
stands. One nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
TODAY 
 
Never worry about missing another meeting. Get the daily announcements on demand on Twitter at 
cary_chatter.  
 
Young Democrats will meet, tomorrow, during B lunch, in Room 1011. 
 
Attn seniors - Sign up in student services to be nominated for the competitive, full ride,  Belk 
Scholarship! Deadline is Wednesday.  
 
FCA meeting, Friday, in room 2206! Bring a friend and a sandwich! Snacks and drinks provided! 
 
PACE University is coming from New York City to meet with you, in the gym lobby, Friday during 
lunch, to answer questions.  Stop by and see what it takes to be a “Setter”. 
 
High Point University will be in the gym lobby next Monday during lunch to answer questions. 
Stop by and see about that Panther pride.  
 
Your musical talent is needed for the Fall Bonfire @ Phillips Farm, October 30th. See Mrs. 
Loughridge (Lock-ridge) in 2128 or Mrs. Young in 1015 if interested. 
 
The deadline for the Spain trip this summer has been extended to the end of October. Stop by and 
see Ms. Davies in room 2327 if interested. 
 
The Speech and Debate Team competed on Saturday. Congratulations to Madison Young, Riley 
Bergamasco, Gen Burns, Abdul Sarsour, Yan Tang, Ahn Bui, Jason Xiao, and Kandace Moore, all 
of whom placed in their respective events. We are proud of all who participated.   



 

 
 
 

Congratulations Cary NJROTC for 2nd place overall at the Southeast Guilford Drill, Athletics and 
Academics Meet.  
 
TOMORROW 
Fall Choral Concert is Thursday at 7 pm. $5.00 for adults and $2.00 for students. The final selection 
is a medley from "The Secret Garden". 
 
 
ON HOLD 
 
The Gradúate (Grad - you - ah- tay) Program meets every Monday and Wednesday in the Media 
Center at 2:30pm. 
 
Seniors and teachers of seniors, take selfies with this semester seniors and get them in for the senior 
video.  Send to seniorselfies2018@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you Ambassadors; you have collected close to 100 wands to be used by the Appalachian 
Wildlife Refuge (ref-huge) to care for abandoned and orphaned animals.  The used mascara wands 
are the perfect size to gently comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand 
and bring your mascara wands to 2134.  Go to appalachianwild.org for more information. 
 
There’s more to the announcements than what you hear. Follow us on Twitter @cary_chatter and 
get all the news in advance. 
 
Friday, Oct. 27 - PACE University - gym lobby - 12:00 - 12:50 
 
Mon., Oct. 30 High Point University 12:07 - 12:57 gym lobby 
 
Wed., Nov. 1 UNC at Greensboro 12:07-12:57 in the gym lobby 
 
Wed., Nov. 1 University of Alabama 12:07-12:57 in the gym lobby 
 
Wed., Nov. 8 UNC at Charlotte 12:07-12:57 in the gym lobby 
 
 
Now, please turn your TV’s to Channel 3 and have a great weekend, Cary. 
 
 


